
National strike across central government
 U.K. 

The PCS civil service union has been running a targeted campaign of industrial action to 
support its claim for higher pay and in defence of pensions and jobs. A nationwide action was 
organised on 1 March and then again on 15 March another national strike took place to coincide 
with the announcement of the government’s budget. The campaign of industrial action continues 
with various government agencies targeted with a series of one- and two-day strikes until the 
end of March. Meanwhile, some health service unions have suspended strike action during talks 
with the government over pay. However, anger over low pay has spread to junior doctors, 
members of the British Medical Association, who took part in an unprecedented three-day strike 
action on 15-17 March. 
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